
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Members: 
AirLink Critical Care Transport 

AMR Josephine County 

AMR Portland 

Ashland Fire & Rescue 

Bay Cities Ambulance 

Bend Fire Department 

CAL-ORE Life Flight 

Canby Fire District 

Eugene Fire & EMS 

Clackamas Fire District # 1 

Douglas County Fire District #2 

Falck Northwest 

Jefferson County EMS District 

Klamath County Fire District 

La Grande Fire & EMS 

Lebanon Fire District 

Life Flight Network 

Medix Ambulance Service 

Med Transport Inc. 

Mercy Flights Air & Ground Ambulance 

Metro West Ambulance 

Mid-Columbia Fire & Rescue 

Pacific West Ambulance 

REACH Air Medical Services 

Santiam Hospital Ambulance 

Springfield Fire & Life Safety 

South Lane County Fire & Rescue 

Tualatin Valley Fire & Rescue 

Western Lane Ambulance District 

Woodburn Ambulance Service 
 

Associate Members: 
Braun Northwest, Inc. 

Ferno EMS 
Medic-CE 

PeaceHealth/Sacred Heart 
Umpqua Insurance Agency 

Wakefield Associates 
 

Officers: 
President, Dan Brattain 

CAL-ORE Life Flight 
 

Vice President, Duane Mullins 
Medix Ambulance Service 

 

Treasurer, Mike Lepin 
Jefferson County EMS District 

 

Secretary, Doug Stewart 
Mercy Flights Air & Ground Ambulance  

 

Past President, Shawn Baird 
Woodburn Ambulance 

 

Legislative Chair, Randy Lauer 
AMR 

 

Staff:  
Amanda Dalton / Sabrina Riggs 

8 N State Street, Suite 200 | Lake Oswego OR 97034 
www.OregonAmbulance.org | staff@oregonambulance.org 

 
 
 
 
 
TO : Chair Evans 
Vice Chair Meek  
Vice Chair Lewis 
Members of the House Committee on Veterans and Emergency 
Preparedness 
 
FR: Dan Brattain 
President, Oregon State Ambulance Association 
 
Sabrina Riggs 
Lobbyist, Oregon State Ambulance Association 
sabrina@daltonadvocacy.com 
 
RE: Support HB 4042 
  
 
 
 
The Oregon State Ambulance Association (OSAA) is the only statewide 
ambulance association representing private and public organizations that 
provide 9-1-1 emergency ambulance service and transportation throughout 
Oregon.   
 
Our members write today in support of HB 4042. Ensuring that Oregon is 
ready to respond to a major emergency will require a multi-faceted 
approach, and OSAA believes that agencies and organizations that take 
important steps towards emergency preparedness should be rewarded 
accordingly. 
 
As the Office of Emergency Management is developing training 
requirements, OSAA hopes that it will consider and approve existing 
Incident Command System training that is already being offered as an 
option that will fulfill the requirements outlined in HB 4042.    
 
Respectfully, the OSAA urges the House Veterans and Emergency 
Preparedness Committee to pass HB 4042 to the Floor.   
 


